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Warmth and Comfort Project 
Coats • Blankets, Quilts, Sleeping Bags • Hats, Mitts, Scarves • Boots 

On Thursdays, November 1st and 8th from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm  we will be collecting 
the following items for the less fortunate in our community (all items should be clean and 
in good condition) 
If you would like to volunteer to help with the collection please contact Ann at the parish 
office. 519-743-4525 

NEW Socks 

Beginning Sunday November 18th until December 31st we will have baskets set out in 
the church to collect NEW socks for those in need in our community. This is a challenge 
given to us by the Diocese Catholic Women’s League. Let’s try to collect more than any 
other parish! 

General Meeting 
Tuesday November 13th following 7pm Mass 

We will have several important things to discuss at this meeting.  
• Christmas Craft Sale 
• Reports 
All of this will be followed by light refreshments and some “getting to know you games”. 

CWL Christmas Potluck 
Tuesday December 11th 

Christmas Pot Luck with entertainment by Sue Weber Bell and door prizes. Bring your 
favourite dish, spouse, little ones, and friends.
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Thank You 
Thank you to the members of our CWL who attended the funeral at St. Anne's Parish for a 
former parishioner on October 19th. Helen Murphy would have been very happy with her 
St. Teresa friends. 

Annual Membership Drive 
Membership envelopes can be found in your collection envelopes on November 4th. 
Membership can be renewed on November 10  & 11 and 17 & 18 at the main entrance 
of the Church before and after Mass. 

On November 24 & 25 we will be collecting at the Craft and Bake Sale.  

Memberships paid for by the December 11th Pot Luck are eligible to have their names 
entered in a draw for a free membership. 

Service Pins 
If you have a deceased family member who received CWL service pins and you do not 
know what to do with them they can be returned to the League in your parish and given to 
other deserving members. Your mother, aunt, friend, sister was honoured with this pin and 
it will be privilege to pass it on to someone who will also treasure the pin. 

Twilight Retreat 
Our annual twilight retreat will be held once again this winter. Please watch the bulletin for 
the date and other important details.  

Christmas Bazaar 
This event isn’t possible without your crafts, baking, etc. We are also in need of gifts for the 
penny table, silent auction and second hand items that are in excellent condition. If you 
have extra gift bags they are also appreciated.  We will be meeting in the lower hall off 
Leonard St. from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm. on Thursdays, November 1, 8, 15 and 22. to sort and go 
through Christmas donations. If you have items to drop off or are interested in helping, 
please join us. Call 519-578-2019 for more information. Watch the bulletin and flyers for 
further details. 

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada calls its members to grow in faith, 
and to witness to the love of God through ministry and service.


